
Non-substantive Change Request for Collection 3060-0967

The Commission is submitting this non-substantive change 
request to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) as a result of the 
Report and Order, FCC 20-155, MB Docket No. 11-43, adopted and released 
on October 27, 2020.  As stated in footnote 66 to the Order, this non-
substantive modification is intended to indicate our change in terminology 
from “video description” to “audio description.”  Nothing else is being 
changed in the collection, including the estimates contained therein.


